TELEFHONE:
GENEVA 3831

KONSULAT CESKOSLOVENSKEE REPUBLIKY
" CONSULAYE OF THE CZECHOSLOVAK REPUBLIC

534 BUILRERS EXCHARGE BUILDING
608 SECOND AVENUE SOUTH

MINNEAPOLIS, MINNESOTA

April 4, 1942

Honoréble Mike Hoim

 Becretary of State
State Capitol
St. Paul, Minnesota,

Dear Mr. Holm:

- I have Just received a communication from the Czecho-
slovak Embassy in Washington with the enclossd envelope
addressed to the "Slovakian Consul", Washington, D. C.
with the request that I inform you that the United States
Government has never recognized the formation or exis-
tence of a so-called "Slovakia' but on the other hand
has, since July 30, 1941, officially recognized the
Czechoslovak officials of the Czechoslovak Government
now in London.

If any requests or communications concerning Czecho-
slovakia should be received by your office, the letters
should be sent addressed, depending on the nature of '
the redquest or communicatlon, to the following offices:.

Czechoslovak Consulate

534 Builders BExchange 5

Minneapolis, Minnesota

Czechoslovek Consulate General
380 South Wells Street
Chicago, Illinois

Czechoslovak Legation
2849 Massachusetts Avenue, N. W.
Washlngton, D. C.

With kind personal regards to you, I am

Czechoslovak Consul

P.8. I would suggest that the attention of the clerk
who addressed the letter to the "Slovakian Consul" be
called to my letter to you on October 27, 194ﬁ///i:)




?¢fﬁ

S W78 OF MINNESOTA
DEPARTMENT OF STATE
FILED
APRY 1942

Seoretary of Stato,




